
 

 

 

 
   

Our New Missionary Couple 

Pictured above is Serli and Heri Kaltara. They are the newest 

members of our staff at Hope Center in Kyrgyzstan; scheduled 

to arrive on April 16. They will immediately go into language 

classes so they can interact directly with our local population. 

上圖的 Serli和 Heri是我們吉爾吉斯斯坦希望中心的新成

員，預計將於 4月 16日抵達，並立即學習當地語言，以

便與當地居民直接溝通互動。 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elder Wong’s 

Letter 

王長老的信 

I am so thrilled that Serli and Heri are joining our current 

team in Tokmok. They bring energy, devotion, and a 

fervent focus on the possibilities imbedded in the hearts of 

young participants who seek direction for their lives. Let’s 

welcome and support them with open arms and loving 

hearts! 我感到十分興奮 Serli和 Heri能加入我們在

Tokmok的團隊。為他們有的活力、奉獻精神將幫助到

當地青少年的需要，獻上祝福和支持！ 

 

Then he said to his disciples, “The harvest is plentiful but the workers are 
few. Ask the Lord of the harvest, therefore, to send out workers into his 

harvest field. (Matthew 9:37-38) 
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They have been married for one year and look forward to 

serving as Youth Center directors. In that role they will lead 

interest groups, teach English classes, work with the summer 

camping program, and assist short-term mission groups in 

any way needed. 他們已婚一年，並將一起擔任青少年中

心的主任，為當地孩子帶來興趣小組、英語課程、夏令

營等活動。 

 

 Nearly 800 Indonesian Christians gathered to give them 

a farewell party before they set off for Kyrgyzstan. 他們

啟程前，近 800名印尼弟兄姊妹為他們舉行了歡送會。 
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